
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Brussels, 31 January 2013) 

 

 

Egmont – Royal Institute for International Relations performs well, especially considering 

the existing competition from powerful think tanks. Over the last few years, the Egmont 

Institute has irresistibly climbed in the international rankings. According to the “2012 Global 

Go-To Think Tank Report”, published by the Pennsylvania University-Philadelphia, Egmont 

has been ranked: 

 

 31
st 

position (on 1836 institutions) in the European list of think tanks 

 83
rd

 position (on 4684 institutions) among non US think tanks 

 114
th  

position at the global level (among 6603 competitors). 

 

 

Your confidence and support for the Egmont Institute are well founded and we are proud that 

the quality and the relevance of our research is continuously improving.  We hope to pursue 

this trend in 2013! Thank you once again for your support. 

 

You can help us to progress by participating to our conferences and sharing our publications 

widely, as well as through a small donation to the Institute (which is non-refundable due to 

our legal status).  If you wish to do so, please use our account number:       

 

IBAN: BE37 0013 7652 9828  

BIC: GEBABEBB 

 

 

 

Thank you very much for your kind attention, 

 

 

The Director General. 

 


